
Year 7 Admissions for September 2018 

If your son/daughter is in Year 6 and would like a place at Sandy Upper School for Year 7, 

then please go to the following website, where you can access the application form by 

clicking the box that states ‘Transfer to Secondary School 2018’: 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/school/admissions/2018/overview.aspx 

If you need a paper copy of this form, please call the School’s Admissions Team on 0300 300 

8037, and they will send one to you. 

Please note that if you live in a different Local Authority, your application should be made to 

that Local Authority. 

 

Years 8 Admissions for September 2018 

If you would like your son/daughter to start at Sandy Upper School in Year 8 in September 

2018, then please go to the following website and complete the ‘In Year Application’ online 

by 31st October 2017: 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/school/admissions/in-year/applications.aspx 

(Children who currently attend Alban Academy have already received a letter and 

application form directly from Bedford Borough.) 

Again, if you need a paper copy of this form, please call the School’s Admissions Team on 

0300 300 8037, and they will send one to you. 

  

Year 9 Admissions for September 2018 

If your son/daughter is in Year 8 and would like a place at Sandy Upper School for Year 9, 

then please go to the following website, where you can access the application form by 

clicking the box that states ‘Transfer to Upper School 2018: 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/school/admissions/2018/overview.aspx 

Again, if you need a paper copy of this form, please call the School’s Admissions Team on 

0300 300 8037, and they will send one to you. 

All forms for admission into Year 7, 8 or 9 must be completed and returned to Central 

Bedfordshire Council by 31st October 2017. 

Please note that if you live in a different Local Authority, your application should be made to 

that Local Authority. 

 


